
To all members of the committee, 
 
As a citizen of Oregon I am sending this e-mail to make you aware of my total opposition to the new 
legislation currently circulating increasing the minimum wage in Oregon. It is a proven fact that by 
raising minimum wages the effects are nothing more than lowering the number of jobs available, which 
has a destructive effect on the very employees the bill expects to help, and increasing the price of all 
products across the board for the general population. As a registered voter I will make it a point to 
oppose any legislator, in any and every way I can, who votes for this legislation. 
 
Mike Kruska 
 


